
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	Town	Office	

6:30	pm	
July	18,	2017	

	
	
Present:	Chairperson	Jonathan	Siegel,	Dara	Torre,	Karen	Horn,	Rube	Scharges,	John	
Schmeltzer,	Deb	Feldman	(Alternate)	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:40.	
	
Dara	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	minutes	of	June	20.	Rube	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	unanimously	approved.		
	
Karen	gave	copies	of	the	map	of	the	designated	village	map	as	it	was	revised	and	
approved	by	the	Downtown	Board	on	June	26,	to	the	planning	commission.		
	
Dara	forwarded	a	request	from	Michel	Braun	who	has	been	working	with	Friends	of	
the	Winooski	River	on	a	Seagrant	to	help	towns	with	river	corridor	protection.	Due	
to	an	extension	of	the	grant,	she	is	again	requesting	a	meeting	with	the	planning	
commission.	from	ridge	to	rivers.	As	well,	a	representative	from	the	Ridge	to	Rivers	
group	would	like	to	meet	with	the	selectboard	and	planning	commission.	
	
The	planning	commission	discussed	the	upcoming	Morefest	on	August	26.	The	
Planning	Commission	will	have	a	table.	Members	will	work	on	getting	a	big	map	of	
the	village	designation	area	and	a	poster	that	says	what	benefits	are	available	
through	village	center	designation.	
	
Dara	made	a	motion	to	go	on	August	recess.	John	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	
passed	unanimously.	Therefore	the	next	meeting	is	September	5.	
	
Karen	discussed	the	new	and	improved	resource	for	energy	planning	that	is	the	
Community	Dashboard.		The	planning	commission	agreed	to	invite	representatives	
from	the	Energy	Action	Network	(EAN)	to	come	to	demonstrate	Community	
Dashboard	on	Sept.	19.	
	
Rube	makes	a	motion	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:10.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
Vice	Chair	
	
	
	


